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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:53 AM
To: 'georgekevil@comcast.net'
Subject: RE: Rate increase docket  160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Kevil  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: georgekevil@comcast.net [mailto:georgekevil@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate increase docket 160021-E1 
 
I am objecting to the proposed rate increase as excessive. We have been FPL customers for 29 years. 
 
George Kevil 
10600 S. Ocean dr. 
Jensen Beach. FL. 34957 
 
 
Sent from XFINITY Connect Mobile App 
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